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September 20th, 2021 
 
Honorable Mayor Mitch Reynolds 
Common Council Members 
 
Ladies and Gentleman: 
 
The Aviation Board, at its last regular meeting, approved by unanimous vote item 
21-1337 - Resolution authorizing the La Crosse Regional Airport to accept Federal 
funds under the American Rescue Plan. 
 
Therefore, it is respectfully requested that the Common Council approve the same. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
Ian Turner 
Airport Director 
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